
Getting things done – Pennycook Lane
#dundeewestend

I have recently had a number of concerns about the state of the road surface
in Pennycook Lane, including this resident’s comment :

“I was hoping you could possibly find out if the many potholes that
are now on the road leading to the car park would be getting filled
in. 

They are worse than last year and bigger.”

I  have  therefore  wrote  to  the  City  Council’s  Roads  Maintenance
Partnership requseting repairs and have now received the following
helpful reply :

“An order has been raised for repairs to be carried out.”
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